
Parents’ Forum Drop-in Session -Tuesday 4th October & 

Wednesday 5th October 2016 

Thank you to the parents who called in to the Parents’ Forum Drop-In Sessions during Parents 

Evening it was good to meet you. 

There were lots of positive comments about the Snackalicious Healthy Tuck Shop and chance to try 

some of the snacks on offer. Snackalicious is run as a business with Y6 children taking on leading 

roles eg director, purchasing, stock control, etc, giving them invaluable entrepreneurial skills and 

experience. 

Last year Snackalicious made around £300 profit overall with £150 going towards the Lord Mayor’s 

Appeal and the rest will be spent on playground equipment in school. 

In support of National Apple Day (October 21) we also held Apple bobbing and related apple 

activities for children. 

To help with planning the dates of the next meetings in the Healthy Hut are as follows: 

Tuesday 29th November 2016, 9.30am- 1020am 

Tuesday 17th January 2017, 3-40- 4.30pm 

Wednesday 1st March 5.45- 6.30pm (time TBC) 

Tuesday 2nd May 2017, 9.30 – 1020am  

Please make a note of the dates in your diary. We would be very happy to see you there. 

 Alternatively if there is something you would like to see on the agenda please email 

k.cooper@overdale-jun.leicester.sch.uk 
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